
Memorandum
Item 10b

TO:  CCSD School Board Members
FROM:  Jackie Hanson, Superintendent
DATE:  September 12, 2024
SUBJECT:  CCSD School Board Scholarship Request

The CCSD School Board received a written request from a CCSD School Board Scholarship award 
recipient to defer the awarded scholarship for one (1) academic school year.  The recipient’s written 
request was provided to Board members via electronic communication (email) on Tuesday, 
September 10, 2024.

Suggested Motion:  Move to approve deferral of Greta Andrews’ CCSD School Board Scholarship 
award to the 2025-2026 academic school year.


